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HRR Director’s Decree issued on 16 February 2022 

Code: RKMZ/3/2022 
 

From 19 February 2022 onwards, the operation of TBU accommodation facilities shall be regulated as 

follows due to COVID-19.  

1. This Decree shall abrogate the preceding HRR Director’s Decree No. 10/2021 issued on 19 

November 2021. 


